
Future of Regan Beach being
decided
South Lake Tahoe’s Parks and Recreation Commission is hosting
an interactive workshop about the future of Regan Beach on
Aug. 12 at 5:30 pm at Regan Beach.

The commission is asking community members to provide input on
future improvements to Regan Beach.

For  more  information,  contact  Lauren  Thomaselli  at
lthomaselli@cityofslt.us  or  530.542.6197.
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